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From: Justin Nickels <jnickels@manitowoc.org>

Date: September 10, 2014 at 2:53:35 PM CDT

To: Christopher Able - D3 <cable@manitowoc.org>

Cc: "manitowoc.habitat@sbcglobal.net" <manitowoc.habitat@sbcglobal.net>, "Tony Dick"
<odick@manitowoc.org>, Bridget Brennan <bbrennan@manitowoc.org>, Dan Koski
<dkoski@manitowoc.org> -

Subject: Request for Stop Sign

Alderman Able,

While attending the ribbon cutting for the new playground equipment at Emma Radandt
Park this past weekend, a few neighborhood residents asked if a stop sign could be placed
at the corner of 21st and Flambeau St. With the increase of homes being built (mostly
Habitat for Humanity) and the new park, the need for traffic to slow down is ever
increasing.

I would assume the most feasible spot for the stop signs would be going east and west on
21st St, but I would defer to the Police Department for their opinion.

Jean Wakefield from Habitat for Humanity is my contact (cc’d in this e-mail). Would you
consider adding this request to your next Public Safety agenda?

Thank you.

- FJustin
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